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Just a short letter this week.
Food Bank Easter Eggs
Thank you to everyone who donated Easter Eggs for the Food Bank. We have collected over a 100 eggs all of which will make a child smile this Easter.
COVID Vaccine
Yesterday you will have received a letter from Lewisham and Greenwich NHS Trust about COVID vaccines from age 5 to 11. If you have not received this please let me know. 
School Holiday
Today is the end of term. I hope you have an enjoyable two weeks and we will see you again on Wednesday 20th April.  

Best Wishes
Christine Keen
